
 

Tomato Sauce Parent Survey 

Since we returned to hot lunches following the Covid restrictions we have not been 

having tomato sauce with the school lunches.  A couple of children have mentioned this 

to me so I thought the fairest way of deciding if this could be reintroduced would be 

to ask for a consensus. The school and Dolce are content with either decision. 

I would be very grateful if you could complete the survey using the link below. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfogXR-

jn7tptCs6LZQ2iVvTMtn9AzZRqAK3VD94KvzH_SrTQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Mrs Servent 
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